Dear NOffLA Member,

As you are aware the “Liquor Bill 2008” was published last week.  We welcome any initiatives that will enable us to sell alcohol more responsibly, however, we believe that in some areas the Government should have gone further, namely with the introduction of an ‘ID’ system and also the implementation of mandatory training.
We also believe that the government went too far with the 10:00pm closing hours and the issue of segregation.
We have written to the Minister concerning the above (copy enclosed) and have requested a meeting with him.

If you feel strongly about these issues I would urge you to contact your local TD as a matter of urgency as the Bill will be debated in the Dáil shortly.

Please contact the office for any further information or assistance you may require.

Kind regards, 

Jim McCabe 

Chairman
